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Dear resident, 

Chandler Highway Upgrade  
Thank you for your ongoing patience while we upgrade Chandler Highway and build a new bridge across the Yarra 

River to improve traffic flow between Melbourne’s inner east, south and north.   

Your understanding and patience during works, particularly through nightworks and various traffic changes, has 

enabled us to make significant progress.  

Chandler Highway – full night closure Sunday 28 October   

In preparation for the opening of the first two lanes of the new bridge we’ll need to close Chandler Highway 

between Eastern Freeway off-ramp (outbound) and Heidelberg Road on Sunday 28 October between 7pm and 6am. 

This will allow us to remove barriers along Chandler Highway and update line marking to reflect the new roadway.  

Access to the Royal Talbot Rehabilitation Centre will be maintained.  

Detours will be in place, follow the signs or visit bigbuild.vic.gov.au for alternative routes.   

Please plan ahead and if you have any concerns in the lead up to or during these works please call 1800 105 105 at 

any time. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we progress with works on the Chandler Highway Upgrade.  

 

Regards, 

 

Chandler Highway Upgrade Team 

Major Road Projects Authority 


